

City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVERVIEW AVENUE - (419) 592-4010

September 6, 1978

Mayor

Robert G. Heft

Clerk-Treasurer Rupert W. Schweinhagen Mr. William Merz

Banc Ohio Community Bank

701 N. Perry

Napoleon, OH 43545

Dear Mr. Merz:

Members of Council Vern Holers, President

Lawrence Haase James Jackson

Marilyn Rausch David Strobel William Young

City Manager Alan E. Tandy

Law Director Keith Muchifeld Thank you very much for the courtesy extended me during our phone conversation last week.

Your cheerful and prompt response to our request that you have a sidewalk installed adjacent to the new bank facility on Glenwood Avenue, was greatly appreciated. It is this type of community spirit that greatly contributes to the neat and orderly growth of our City.

If this Department can be of any assistance, in the completion of the new bank facility or provide information on future construction work, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

Dept. of Building & Zoning

REJ:dd

cc: Marilyn Rausch, Councilmember